Dunbarton Energy Committee Meeting Minutes, April 18, 2022 (Virtual meeting)
Members Present: Bob Ray, Dana Lavoie, David Elberfeld, George Holt, John Stevens
Public: Jessica Dunbar, Bow Energy Committee

Meeting opened at 7:05 PM
1. Public comment: Jessica Dunbar announced the restart of the Bow Energy Committee.

2. March 21, 2022 meeting minutes approved
3. School Solar electric.

e Dana contacted Granite State Solar. They are not interested as the project is not part an existing
facility and needs a meter added.

e Dana is looking at other firms and rough specifications, will set up a Google Drive to share

documents.

Former director of Five Rivers Assoc. is now with Revision Energy.

John will seek installer names for other area municipal solar installations

This installation will be 2 to 2 % times the size of the transfer station installation.

George will speak to the selectmen about this installation and possible warrant article.

4. Status of the school hot water solar panel system.

e Now that weather is getting warmer George will work with Dana
5. Bow Energy Committee.

e Will discuss sharing this year’s energy Expo, Bob will need additional help as he will be out of
town at camp for the summer.
6. Residents’ advice and tours for Solar and other energy savings opportunities

Dana very interested in this activity but his schedule is quite busy with trips and vacation.
Get residents to make a list of items they can show. Maybe get pictures of their items?
Maybe 5 or 6 sites?

Dana will post on the Dunbarton Community Facebook page to solicit residents display sites.
Visits maybe Saturday mornings, around Memorial Day, May 21 or June 4 display dates?
Mention the Energy Expo on the visits?

7. School energy savings

e The last school energy audit was done in 2011, should do a current audit. John will investigate
who and when.

e Bob and John recently did thermal images of the school, interior and exterior.
e Look at present situation for heating/ventilation system balance.

Meeting adjourned at 8:11 PM
Next meeting: May 16, 2022

Respectfully submitted: John Stevens



